PROPOSED
STATE WATER RESOURCES CONTROL BOARD

RESOLUTION NO. 80- 61
SEPTEMBER 18, 1980

EXPRESSING APPRECIATION TO DR. ALVIN FRANKS

WHEREAS:

1.

A thorough understanding of California geology is necessary
to the development of a sound water program for California,
and

Dr. Alvin Franks has given 28 years service as an engineering
geologist, providing professional consulting service to the
State Board, Regional Water Quality Control Boards and other
state agencies, and

Dr. Alvin Franks has proven himself to be an outstandlng
geologist, providing needed information in usable form on a.
wide spectrum of controversial issues, and

The quality of Dr. Alvin Franks' work has immeasurably aided
the California water regulatory program, providing a solid
base of facts for decision-making,

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED:

That the State Water Resources Control Board on behalf of itself,
the Regional Water Quality Control Boards and the people of
California wish to thank Dr. Alvin Franks for services well and
professionally provided, wish him well for the future and express
regret at his departure.
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